
 
 
READ WRITE INC  PARENT WORKSHOP 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
In the Early Years and Key Stage One at St. Uny Academy, we teach phonics 
systematically using the Read Write Inc.  This approach is pivotal to 
supporting our children's reading and writing. 

So that you can find out more about how we teach phonics and how you 
can support your child, we would like to invite you to a Read Write Inc 
workshop on Wednesday 19 January at 2.30pm. 
 
We really hope that you will be able to attend.  

 


